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N e To: R.P. Snaider, ORB #2

From: William J. Olmstead, ELD

Subject: CONSTITUENT REFERRAL FROM CONGRESSMAN
HAMMERSCHMIDT RE ANO-1

The proposed response to the Honorable John Paul
Hammerschmidt regarding a constituent request for
information about waste disposal at Arkansas
Nuclear One has been reviewed. No problems were
identified in the material discussed. The reply,

I however, is incomplete in its treatment of high
level waste. This office recommends that the discus-
sion of high level waste at ANO-1 be amplified,
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